
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students of Class XII,              Date: 24/11/2022 

Students of Class XII are hereby informed to come to school 

regularly. Punctuality and regularity in attendance is essential which 

inculcates discipline and regularity in a student and ensures holistic 

education. 

As per the norms of School & CBSE , a student should secure a 

minimum of 75% attendance of the total number of classes held 

during the session. Kindly know that without the mandatory 

attendance percentage students will not be able to appear for the final 

Board examination.  

The school is taking a serious view of the students who fall short of 

the minimum required attendance. As a measure of abundant caution, 

please note that the shortage of attendance will not be condoned. Once 

the debarred list is put up on the notice board, no further hearing will 

be given to the students, except in cases of any discrepancy in the 

calculation of attendance.  

Therefore, you are requested to make your ward to attend the school 

regularly. The school has no responsibility / obligation in such case.  

 

Principal 

 


